
 

 

 
Jobkeeper Payments Notice 

 

 

3 November 2021 

 

 

HSC Technology Group Ltd (ASX:HSC) (“Company”) advises that, the Company received Jobkeeper 

payments for its current financial year and the year ended 31 December 2020. In accordance with 

subsection 323DB(1) of the Corporations Act 2001 (Cth), the Company provides the attached notice 

containing details of the payments.   

 
 

 

This announcement has been authorised by the Board of Directors of HSC Technology Group Ltd. 

 
Investor Enquiries: 
Stephen Rodgers 

Company Secretary 
1300 711 979 

investors@hsctg.com.au 
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